
                                   DCYH Board Minutes 
 January 4,2012 

             American Legion Byron  
 

Members Present:  

Mark Blaisdell Jeff Kraus, Kim Edgar, Cindy Colvin, Jeff Lamb, Robert Wolfe, Mike 
Stagman,Dan Dale, Tressa Smallbrock, Eric Ellinghysen,Mike Stagman,Zach 
Horton,Terry Donovan, Jackie Yeigh 
 

Guests: 

Chad Smallbrock and Steph Kraus  
 
Secretaries Report: Correction will be made to minutes in regards to concession stand 
profit. Cindi will provide numbers.  
Motion to approve.2nd APPROVED. 
  

Financial Report 

No Financial reports. 

The date of the meetings needs to be reviewed. 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITY  

Kwik Trip gift cards. Association would sell prepaid $100 gift cards to Kwik Trip and the 
association would make a profit on every gift card sold. Mike Stagman and Steph Kraus 
will find out more information and present it next month at meeting. 
 
 

Operation Guide 

Executive Board will meet January 12 to go over the guide and will present at the Feb. 
meeting. 
  

District 9 

No meetings yet this month. Next meeting is in 2 weeks. 
Tournament meeting will be January 18 in Rochester. 
 
 

Concession Stand 

There was much discussion on the unfilled times in the concession stand schedule. How 
do we solve this problem? Bob will send out a report to all teams.  
Tournament hours are filling up fast.  
 

Registration  

Tressa will send out report of who has not paid their registration yet this year.  
Registration was up this year.  Dodge County Youth Hockey grew 7% from last year. 
 



 

Bantam A  

Contesting paying a gate fee at the Austin Tournament. Mark and Cindi will clarify this 
with the team.  
 

Tournaments 

All tournaments are set. Eric has done a wonderful job of organizing the tournaments. 
Thanks Eric!   
 
 

Director of Hockey Operations  

Concussion testing went well. Testing should be done every other year. Starting with age 
10 do every 2 years. 
Thanks Howie for setting this up for the association. This will be apart of the registration 
next season. 
 
Eric Hoffman is working on a dry land program for all teams. Howie and Eric will 
implement this with all teams. Programs will include stick handling and other motor 
skills. 
Different skills for all levels and all programs are fully structured. This program will also 
encourage kids to work at home on stick handling and shooting skills. 
 
Barren will be doing goalie training with each team. 
Howie informed the board that the bleachers are not expected to put in anytime soon. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn.2nd APPROVED. 
 
  
 
  
 
      
 
    
 
 


